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WELCOME TO THE FOLLOWING
NEW STAFF: 
Mr. Unger - Principal
Ms. Johal - Gr 3/4
Ms. Saragoca - Gr 1/2
Ms. Tan - Gr 1/2
Ms. Wong - Gr. 2/3
Ms. Chan - K/1
Ms. Olak - EA
Ms. Bui - EA

DROP OFF / PICK UP

Sept. 21st - Meet the
Teacher/ School BBQ
Sept. 22nd - Non-
Instructional Day (School
Closed)
Sept 27th - Terry Fox Run

MEET THE TEACHER
& SCHOOL BBQ

September 8th, 2023

IS YOUR CHILD GOING TO BE
AWAY?

School Website: //mcneely.sd38.bc.ca

Please keep your child home if they
are unwell. If a student is going to be
absent, please contact the office at
604-668-6250 before the start of the
school day. 

Our parking lot is a busy place! We ask
that you park in the north parking lot or
on the road to allow staff access to
parking. Our drop off lane is used for drop
off and pick up only. Please do not park
your car in the drop off lane. Student
safety is our biggest concern and
increased traffic in our lot makes it a
unsafe for our students.

Save the date! Meet the teacher followed by
our school BBQ is Sept 21st! More
information to come!

Dates to Remember

PHONES

We’re asking students not to use cell phones
while at school (including outside at recess
and lunch). If you could please remind your
child that phones need to be either left at
home or kept in their backpacks during school
time that would be appreciated.  

SCHOOL  BELL SCHEDULE

8:45  Morning Bell
9:55 - 10:10 Recess
12:10-12:30 Inside Lunch
12:30 -1:02 Play Outside
2:45 Home Time

https://mcneely.sd38.bc.ca/


School Website: //mcneely.sd38.bc.ca

Due to an increase in our student population, we have not yet been
able to place students in classrooms. Currently, we are determining
how to support our growing population in a way that will support all
learners. 
We appreciate your patience during this important process.

RAIN ORRAIN OR
SHINE!SHINE!

At McNeely, every day is an outside day! Please come ready for whatever the weather might be. Hats,
boots, and jackets are always good to have on hand. You may even want some extra clothes in your
backpack for those extra rainy days!

 (PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL)

Families, please note that a school package will come home soon with students. In the package you will
find student verification forms, various permission forms, and school fees. Please return the required
notices and fees asap. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to ask at the office. 

Class Placements

P.A.C - ALL PARENTS WELCOME!

OUR FIRST PAC MEETING WILL BE ON MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 11TH AT 7:00 PM. IT WILL
 BE AN IN-PERSON MEETING AND WILL BE HELD AT THE SCHOOL IN THE STAFF ROOM.
USUALLY, MEETINGS LAST 1 HOUR. CHILD MINDING IS AVAILABLE IF YOU LET THE PAC
KNOW AHEAD OF TIME. PLEASE SEND KARINA AN EMAIL AT
MCNEELYPAC@OUTLOOK.COM

Forms and Fees

Please note if you need financial assistance contact Mr. Unger, Ms. Reid or Ms. Farrow in the office. 

At Kathleen McNeely, We Care About Each Other, We Care About Ourselves, and We Care
About this Place, which is on the traditional and unceded territory of the hən̓ q̓ əmin̓ əm̓

language speaking group. 






